
The 5th annual Legal Food Frenzy will take place from April 18-29, 2016. We are 
excited to announce that 225 firms and organizations have already registered to 
compete. It’s not too late to join them in the fight against hunger: Learn more and sign 
up at galegalfoodfrenzy.org or contact Georgia Legal Food Frenzy City Representative 
Sutton Connelly at the law firm of Cook and Connelly. 
 

Furthermore, there will be a formal photo done of all the participants in 

front of the Chattooga County Courthouse before Circuit on Monday 

April 14, 2016. Photo should be done between 8:30 and 8:45am.  

 

I would love for this program to pick up steam in Walker, Dade and 

Catoosa counties so if you know of anyone with questions, tell them to 

call me. 

 

Cordially, 

Sutton 
 

C. Sutton Connelly |  Attorney 
Cook & Connelly | P.O. Box 370 | 9899 Commerce Street | Summerville, 
GA  30747  
Contact | Office 706.857.3421 | Fax 706.857.1520 

www.cookconnelly.com 

 

http://sbog.informz.net/z/cjUucD9taT01NTA0NjIwJnA9MSZ1PTEwMTk5OTc1MjcmbGk9MzQ1ODE2MzU/index.html

